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FLOWERS – Given by Tony Coccio and 
Jane Springer “In memory of our loved ones.” 
                                   
 

DEACON OF THE DAY –  Shep Williams 
 
USHERS -  Betty White, Louise Armstrong, 
Peggy McAloon 
 
 
          

THIS WEEK AT DENNIS UNION CHURCH 
 
SUNDAY -  May 27 
 10:00 – Worship 
 11:00 -  Fellowship 
  Ken Landall preaching 
 
MONDAY – May 28 
   Memorial Day – offices closed 
 
TUESDAY – May 29 
   8:30 – Auction pick ups 
    
WEDNESDAY – May 30 
   9:30 – Clergy 
   5:15 – Bells 
   7:00 - Choir 
 
THURSDAY – May 31 
   5:00 – DUC Singers 
   7:30 – Al-Anon 
 

FRIDAY – June 1 
    
SATURDAY – June 2 
  8:30 – “We Are the Men” rehearsal 
  1:00 – Memorial Service 
  6:00 – Youth Overnight 
 
 

 

 

PRAYER LIST – June 3, 2018 

Nursing Home 
Edith Conti – Liberty Commons 
Robert Darling – Wingate of Brewster 
Bob Stout – Liberty Commons 
 
Health Concerns 
E. Kenney Baker (ex husband of Rachel Simons) 
Anthony Coccio, Jr. (son of Tony Coccio) 
Bob Colpitts (brother of Nancy Aceti) 
Nancy Fuller 
Kennedy Joy (member of the Cerbone Family) 
Geri Noble 
Elizabeth Peterson (niece of Laura & Blair Jasie) 
Denise Savage (sister-in-law of Rachel Simons) 
George Sherman (friend of Rachel Simons) 
 
Others to Support with Prayer 
Service men and women serving at home and  
  abroad 
 
 

IT’S JAR TIME!! 
Please save your recyclable MASON JARS… 
PINTS AND HALF PINTS…NO QUARTS!  We can 
use as many as we get in the Country Store.  You 
can drop them off in the Music Library or in the 
office with Nancy.  Thank you! 

 
 

  EMERGENCY LIST 
If you come to worship alone or live alone, you 
might choose to fill out an Emergency Contact 
Form.  Forms are available by the Guest Books.  
The Deacons keep the completed forms so that the 
church will know whom to contact in case of an 
emergency. 
 
 

 
 



 
FRIENDLY VISITOR 

Would you like to be a  
“Friendly Visitor”?  To 
expand the ministry of 
the church, we are 
hoping to enlist 
volunteers who would be 
willing to make one visit  
each month.  Please be in touch with the church 
office to volunteer. 
 
We are also creating a list of volunteers willing to 
drive church members to medical appointments on 
occasion.  Rides are also available through the 
Senior Centers in both Dennis and Yarmouth.   
 
If you are willing to be on either list, please contact 
Nancy, in the church office, to be added!  Thanks! 
 
 

PARKING 
If you are able, please leave the parking spaces 
close to church for those who have difficulty 
walking.  Thank you! 
 
 
 

BRUNCH BUNCH 
Come to our Brunch Bunch at the Walsh’s on June 
22 at 11:30.   
 
Bring your favorite dish…salad, casserole, 
dessert…to share. 
 
Join in the fellowship and fun.  Sign up during 
coffee hour or call Ruth Lund at 508-362-0180. 
 

GUEST PREACHER 
This morning we welcome our own Rev. Ken 
Landall.  Ken is a retired UCC minister who lives in 
Harwich with his wife, Claudia, a retired church 
organist.  He served as Senior Pastor of The 
Pilgrim Church of Duxbury (MA) for 17 years, 
retiring in 2006, and prior to that as Senior Pastor 
of the King Street UCC in Danbury, CT.  Ken and 
Claudia were delighted to join Dennis Union Church 
last Fall.  He sings in the Choir and with the DUC 
Singers.  Ken has appeared in several productions, 
over the past few years, with the Academy of 
Performing Arts, and recently he appeared in the 
Eventide production of “Trial by Jury”.  He also 
enjoys singing and playing with the Cape Cod 
Ukulele Club.  We look forward to Ken’s message. 
 
 

D-YECH FOOD CARDS 
Another reason why buying D-YECH Food Cards is 
important!  M came to HAC seeking assistance with 
her rent arrearage.  She was not eligible for state 
funds and owed a substantial amount of money.  
She had medical issues that made it difficult to do 
the work she has always done.  Her oldest 
daughter works full time and is helping as much as 
she can.  We explained to M that with so much 
money owed, she would have to seek assistance 
from other local agencies in order to avoid eviction.  
She was able to secure funding elsewhere and 
returned back to HAC with the ability to pay more of 
her arrearage than previously.  We utilized Private 
Prevention to assist with the remainder of her back 
rent ($500) in the hopes of keeping this family 
housed. 
 
 
 

MATTRESSES+ SALE! 
Timothy Curran is a member of the DY 
band.   They are holding a mattress fundraiser on 
Saturday, June 2 at DY high school gym.   The gym 
will be set up like a mattress showroom with two 
dozen name brand beds available at savings up to 
50% off retail (financing is available).   There will be 
professional salespeople there to answer any 
questions and take orders.   There will also be 
pillows, sheets, and mattress pads available to 
purchase.  The band will receive a portion of all 
sales.    There are flyers that Timothy put on the 
table in the rear foyer.   Each flyer has a coupon 
that is good for a free set of sheets or $50 off a 
mattress. 
 
 
 

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 
Many thanks to our faithful 
church members who 
made a pledge toward the 
building of a new Habitat 
for Humanity home in 
Dennis. We ask that all 
pledges be fulfilled by 
September 30th. Checks 
should be made payable 

to: Dennis Union Church. Write “Habitat” on the 
memo line. 
 
It’s not too late to pledge your support to the 
Habitat build. Pledge cards are available in the 
church office. 
 


